Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson Kingsland Gardens Kingsthorpe Northampton NN2 7BH

Telephone: (01604) 714399 Fax: (01604) 714672 E-mail: head@thegoodshepherd.northantsecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

Friday, 12 March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the end of our first week back we would like to thank you all for supporting your children in preparing them for coming back to school.

We have had a very settled first week and children and staff have really enjoyed the learning activities.

As you know we have continued to implement staggered starts, breaks, lunches and end of day pick up and for the most part this has run quite smoothly.

We would like to appeal to all adults dropping off and picking up children to adhere to the allocated times unless an alternative arrangement has been made with senior leaders or our admin team.

This virus has not gone away and we have been made aware of schools already forced to close bubbles which has meant numbers of children returning to remote learning and we want to avoid this situation at our school.

We are asking you to follow all of the government guidelines and work with us as a school to mitigate any opportunity for this virus to spread in our wonderful school. We need to keep everyone safe and it is everyone's responsibility to do this.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Dodds and Mrs Robinson

